Dear Bill and Kristy,

Sorry to be slow getting you these pictures. It shouldn't have been such a logistical nightmare to get the package together because we had all the film developed while we were still in Elko, but it was. I hope the framed shots are appropriate for display at the next silent auction. If not, feel free to use or not use anything you want.

Could you please send me a copy of your newest fishing/pack trip newsletter and also one detailing your hunting packages and fees. We have had several people ask about these things, and I will just make copies and forward them to everyone who asked. You really need to get someone to update your web page.

Thanks again for letting us stay at your house and taking us on such a great trip. After this length of time, everyone's tired muscles and stretched nerves have recovered. Although several of us (Lee, Baye, and me) were ready to go out again right away. I hope we will be able to get back to Nevada sometime in the next year or so.

Mimi Lu,

M.J. Williams 8600 CR 623 Bushnell, FL 33513

P.S. How are the pheasants doing?